### THE P.T.S.G

ISSUE: TERM FOUR

# YEWSLETTER



Hello! Kia Ora! Talofa! Nĭ Hǎu! Konnichiwa! Mālō e lelei! We hope everyone is feeling excited with Christmas just around the corner.

#### LAST TERMS FUNDRAISERS

A big thank you to all our Tawhai Cookie Munchers for your incredible contributions to our fundraising last term. Together, we raised just over \$1400

#### HOODIES

We know you were looking forward to more Tawhai hoodies; however, for various reasons, they won't be available until Term 2, 2025.

### **CONTACT US**

We're happy to answer any queries and support you however we can. Email us at: PTSG@TAWHAI.SCHOOL.NZ

## **Artwork Fundrai**

WHERE EVERY CHILD IS AN ARTIST & EVERY GIFT IS THE ART

This festive fundraiser makes Christmas that much easier, offering items featuring your children's artwork! Some items include calendars, cards, mouse pads, diaries and more.

Ordering will be available during approximately weeks 5 and 6.

Closer to the time, you can find more information about fundraisers on the Tawhai Facebook page and the Notice board.



#### OUR NEW CHAIRPERSON

We're pleased to introduce Sara O'Hara as our new chairperson.

With a strong background in leadership and experience, Sara is an excellent choice to guide our team forward. We can't wait to see where she leads us in the future.

#### **Entertainment**

This website offers deals up to 50% off dining, shopping, and activities. Membership purchases give back to your choice of a fundraising cause, such as the P.T.S.G. Currently, they have deals for Little

India, St. Pierre's, Escape Mate, WellyPutt and the Light House Cinema.

WWW.ENTERTAINMENTNZ.COM



Week 5-6 - Artworks ordering open

Nov 22 - Sausage Sizzle

Nov 27 - P.T.S.G Meeting 7:30 pm

Week 9-10 - Artworks collection

Dec 13 - Gate Combo

( \*Dates are subject to change )

All fundraisers are exclusively to support extracurricular activities for our tamariki. We're very grateful for your voluntary support. Thank you!